
From: Patricia Anderson [andersonbrown60@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, 2 August 2001 5:35 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Inquiry on ABC Board Appointments.

To whom it may concern:

I would like to call on the Senate Inquiry to recommend  that the Parliament  introduce a
system which ensures members of the ABC Board are appointed on the basis of merit and
committment to independent  and comprehensive national public broadcasting, not
allegiance to the government of the day. The current board does not fit this criteria.

Yours sincerely,

Pat Anderson.




